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19 February 2020 

 

If you have questions regarding this major, the new curriculum, mapping 

out your classes, or have questions in general about what is expected of 

you, please feel free to make an appointment with a Public Health 

department advisor by calling 

801-422-3386. 

 

**ADVISING APPOINTMENT HOURS** 

 

Stephanie Lutz (Internship Coordinator) 

10-2pm M-Th 

 

Beth Liechty (Class planning)   

9-2pm M-Th 

 

Before meeting with Stephanie about internship questions, please read the entire 

internship manual, make a list of questions, and outline your internship plans. The 

manual will answer many of your questions. By preparing for your appointment, your 

time with Stephanie will be much more efficient.  

 

Just a reminder that the Department of Public Health has a Facebook page where 

you can find current news and event information! 

Find us at BYU Public Health 

 

https://mailchi.mp/a496a6a32aff/byu-dept-of-public-health-newsletter-19-feb-2020?e=9eacf7aa6f
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

 



  

 

  

 



  

 

  

ATTN: Pre-med students 

 

Webinar: How to discern med school & various medical specialties  

Wednesday, Feb 26th at 8:30pm EST 

Save your spot by registering here 

Atlantis, a leading physician-shadowing abroad program for pre-health students, is 

hosting a 1-hour webinar where a current med student will address how to discern 

med school & various medical specialties. Born in Yugoslavia, George Bugarinovic is 

the oldest child of Serbian immigrants. Seeking better opportunities, his family moved 

to Kansas City. His parents’ composure through life-threatening illness and the great 

skill of their doctors planted a seed that led George to pursue a BS from Johns 

Hopkins University and an MD from Harvard Medical School. George also captained 

https://gmail.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=71e885b74660c888ec4acabbc&id=172c4b83a9&e=9eacf7aa6f
https://gmail.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=71e885b74660c888ec4acabbc&id=f081e57fc2&e=9eacf7aa6f


 

the men’s basketball team at JHU and traveled to Spain with Atlantis. He is currently 

applying for residency in Orthopedic Surgery. 

 

In the first 30 minutes, George will discuss: 

 How to discern whether med school is right for you 

 Advice on getting into med school  

 The daunting choice between different medical specialties 

  

We’ll have 30 minutes for Q&A at the end, so be sure to bring any questions you may 

have! 

 

 



  



  

 



  

 

  



 

Attention Students and Staff! 
 

New CPR and First-aid Schedule 

 March 16 (Monday evening) 

 March 30 (Monday evening) 

 April 4 (Saturday -- Full CPR class for those who have never taken a CPR 

class 

 April 6 (Monday evening) 

If you are needing CPR and First-aid training, please email Elle 

at emsconference@msn.com for more class details. 

 

 

mailto:emsconference@msn.com


  

 

VOLUNTEER 

 



  

The Be Ready Utah Expo is quickly approaching on Friday, March 13, 

2020 from 2–8 p.m. and Saturday, March 14 from 9 a.m.–6 p.m. at 



 

the Mountain America Expo Center in Sandy, Utah.  

 

This year the expo has been expanded from emergency preparedness to include 

health and safety, which brings in a variety of new workshops. I’m attaching the flyer, 

so you can email it to your contacts and encourage them to attend. Admission is $5 

per day, unless … you are able to volunteer. 

  

The Disaster Discovery Center is looking for volunteers to fill 4-hour shifts in our 

interactive area for which you get free admission on both days. (Signing up for two 

consecutive shifts will also earn you two $5 meal vouchers.) 

  

The goal of our interactive area is to educate the public with lifesaving information in 

fun, hands-on ways. We run a disaster escape room, refrigerator challenge, pedal 

cart course, miniature earthquake shake house, liquefaction demo, computer map 

station, seatbelt convincer, first aid skills, etc. Just-in-time training will be provided as 

you begin your shift. 

  

Please fill out this form to volunteer. For questions, call 801-553-8117 or 

email karen@disasterdiscoverycenter.org. 

We are excited to have you participate in whatever way works best for you. Hope to 

see you there! 

 

 

INTERNATIONAL 

INTERNSHIPS 

 

https://gmail.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=71e885b74660c888ec4acabbc&id=8688b6d4a8&e=9eacf7aa6f
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INTERNSHIP MANUAL 

 

Please refer to the current Internship Manual to find answers regarding 

your internship. Please read the manual prior to attending your 

mandatory internship meeting 

 

 

DOMESTIC INTERNSHIPS 

 

 

INTERNSHIP MANUAL 

 

Please refer to the current Internship Manual to find answers regarding 

your internship. Please read the manual prior to attending your 

mandatory internship meeting 

 

  

https://gmail.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=71e885b74660c888ec4acabbc&id=de76b8821e&e=9eacf7aa6f
https://gmail.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=71e885b74660c888ec4acabbc&id=24d0e905e6&e=9eacf7aa6f


 

PAID INTERNSHIP 

  

 



  

 

"Create Better Health (Utah SNAP-Ed) is currently looking for volunteer interns to 

work with our amazing team of Ambassadors! As an intern, you will have the 

opportunity to impact our local community and help increase food security through 

nutrition education and other health promotion activities. Activities include teaching 

community nutrition classes, contributing to a social marketing campaign, planning 

and implementing educational outreach activities, supporting local food pantry 

efforts, and improving access to nutritious food. If you have any questions, please 

email Kaylee Anderson Nguyen: kaylee.anderson@usu.edu  

  

For more information about our program, 

visit: https://extension.usu.edu/createbetterhealth// 

The application process can be found at this 

link: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf0qBMLUOdZPD3jZ9fN0F42Dq6y3i-

zkksZtF1KkVJm6aX4YA/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 

APPLICATION DUE DATE: March 13th 2020. 

If you are selected for an interview, interviews will be held March 20th 2020 

 

Please note: This is an unpaid volunteer internship 

 

We look forward to receiving your application!" 

 

 

mailto:kaylee.anderson@usu.edu
https://gmail.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=71e885b74660c888ec4acabbc&id=ad33aa6ff2&e=9eacf7aa6f
https://gmail.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=71e885b74660c888ec4acabbc&id=8bf241f7ac&e=9eacf7aa6f
https://gmail.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=71e885b74660c888ec4acabbc&id=8bf241f7ac&e=9eacf7aa6f


  

 

The BYU fellowship application for The Ohio State University 

Comprehensive Cancer Center (OSUCCC) is now open. That 

application closes Feb. 21st  

 

 



  

 

JOB OPENINGS 

 



  

 



  

 

Department of Health has a recruitment open for the following position: 

  

Disease Response Epidemiologist I 

$21.97 - $28.00 

  

This is a full-time, career service position with benefits. 

Requisition # 22809 

Closes:   02/24/2020 at 11:59 pm MST  

  

In order to be considered for an interview for these positions, you will need to apply 

on-line at https://statejobs.utah.gov.  If you have not done so already, you will need to 

create a job seeker account.    

 

 

MPH NEWS 

 

 

CLUBS 

 

Have you been wondering how to get involved? Here are a few 

student clubs that might be of interest to you depending on your 

emphasis and educational goals: 

  

Y-Serve Refugee 

https://gmail.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=71e885b74660c888ec4acabbc&id=89b0909ce9&e=9eacf7aa6f


 

*BYU Public Health Association (BPHA)  

*Rotaract 

*Allied Health Club 

*Healthcare Management Association  

*Healthcare Industry Association (HIAu)  

*BYU Physical and Occupational Therapy Club 

*Nonprofit Management Student Association 

*Master of Public Administration Association 

*Changemaker Club  

*Refugee Empowerment Club  

*Team HBV 

BYU American Society of Safety Professionals (ASSP) https://www.assp.org 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

   

 

 

Our mailing address is: 

public-health@byu.edu 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 
 

 

https://gmail.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=71e885b74660c888ec4acabbc&id=04220f9cfa&e=9eacf7aa6f
mailto:public-health@byu.edu
https://gmail.us5.list-manage.com/profile?u=71e885b74660c888ec4acabbc&id=ed2d922218&e=9eacf7aa6f
https://gmail.us5.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=71e885b74660c888ec4acabbc&id=ed2d922218&e=9eacf7aa6f&c=da5e57cd40
https://gmail.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=71e885b74660c888ec4acabbc&id=b47c8ae40c&e=9eacf7aa6f
https://gmail.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=71e885b74660c888ec4acabbc&id=1603c0591a&e=9eacf7aa6f

